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Respect For The Individual 

For Assistance visit The GMB Members Support Centre 

www.gmb-asda.com/support 

Colleagues 
 
There have been several serious instances within 
the UK over the last few weeks which have 
impacted many innocent people and destroyed 
countless lives and families.  
 
These instances have caused upset and outrage 
from people in all corners of the globe. 
 
The authorities will, in time, investigate each 
instance and will take whatever appropriate action 
is necessary to try to limit reoccurrence / bring 
individuals or groups to justice. 
 
Within ASDA it is important, just as much as it is outside of work, to ensure that we 
are mindful of what we say and what we publish on social media.   
 
GMB have been contacted by several members who have felt vulnerable or 
uncomfortable due to inappropriate comments which have been made.   Each of these 
concerns are one too many and will be taken seriously and will be addressed. 
 
One of ASDA’s Beliefs are to “Respect for the Individual”  
 
There is no more important time for everyone to follow this belief so that we are as 
one to support each other and overcome these horrifying instances. 
 

I request that colleagues ensure anything which is said or 
anything posted upon social media does not offend 

others? 
 
Regards 
 

Keith Dixon 
 
Keith Dixon – GMB Lead Role Officer 
GMB London Region 


